From: <u>Dana LoVecchio</u>
To: <u>Equity Task Force</u>

Subject: Working with United Teachers of Santa Clara"s Equity and Human Rights Committee

Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 8:05:00 PM

Hello,

I listened to tonight's meeting and spoke and now I am following up. I heard some talk around a community member not feeling welcome at a local community school and being treated unwell by the office staff. This conversation made me think that we could support you. Our committee would like to find ways on how we can support each other. Would be great to connect at some point and see how we can work together.

Sincerely, Dana LoVecchio